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THE WORK-STUDY - PLAY PLAN

Dec. 2, 1941

Dr. Forrest Allen
KansasUniversity
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Thank you wery much for your recemmendation.
I know that it has done a lot for me and I shall
never forget it. I hepe that I can return the
favor in seme small way some day. It will have
to be small, because I will never be able to

repay you,

I appreciate the assignment and Hepe that
my work will be satisfactory. Thanking yeu
again and wishing you continued success 1 am,

Slncerely yours,

Ve

Don Elser



